
INDEPENDENT REGULATORY REVIEW COMMISSION
COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA

333 MARKET STREET
14TH FLOOR (717) 783-5417

HARRISBURG, PA 17101 Fax (717) 783-2664

July 16,1998

Mr. Jeffrey M. Ott, V.M.D., Chairman
State Board of Veterinary Medicine
116 Pine Street
Harrisburg, PA 17105

Re: IRRC Regulation #16A-577 (#1950)
State Board of Veterinary Medicine
Fees

Dear Chairman Ott:

The Independent Regulatory Review Commission has reviewed your Boards proposed
regulation #16A-577. We have no objections, comments, or suggestions to offer on this regulation.

Sincerely,

(Wf&Y%-
Robert E Nyce
Executive Director

cc: Deborah Eskin
Joyce McKeever
Kim Pizzingnlli
Dorothy Childress
Office ofG^%eral Counsel
Office of Attorney General
Pete Tartline


